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Dear EileenHi. It's Cate from Sydney Australia...again!Please, please don't hate me but...one of my colleagues 

downloaded myemail today (Chariman Tunheim's letter), printed it off and deletedthe message. She is not 

sure whether all the message is there or not(it seems a fairly logical place to end the letter, but suspectsthere 

might be more).The last line was "on July 3, 1997, PresidentClinton signed a bill (H.R. 1553) into law that 

extended theauthorization of the Review Board until September 30,1998"I know you are busy and I know I'm 

a nuisance but if you can find itin your heart to resend it I would be truly grateful.P.S. It's great to hear the 

ARRB is on schedule. I've been a bit nervous about this as I'm sure others have but it's great news!Thanks 

again.Cate
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